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Date:  January 4, 2022 

Issued by:    Captain Jim Pell 

Time:  11:45 a.m.  

Topic:  Major Accident 
 

At approximately 10:54 a.m. today, Hurst Police Officers were dispatched to a single vehicle accident at 
the intersection of Precinct Line Road and Cannon Drive.  While on the way to the call, officers learned a 
vehicle had struck the side of Hurst Fire Station #1, located at 2100 Precinct Line Road.  Upon arrival, 
officers began working the scene as Hurst Fire Department personnel administered aid to the driver.   

 

At this time, it is believed a medical condition contributed to the accident, but no further information is 
currently available on the condition of the driver.  No one else was injured. 

 

This crash caused a major power outage in the area that is expected to take several hours to correct.  
Motorists are encouraged to avoid this area.  

 

For additional information, please contact: 

pio@hursttx.gov 
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